
Pediatric Growth Hormone  
Deficiency (GHD) 
Advocating for your child and staying  
connected to the Growth Hormone community

Stay connected
Patient advocacy groups are excellent sources for  
information on timely and evolving topics. Some of  
these associations listed below offer tips and  
materials you can download:

 ● Human Growth Foundation  
hgfound.org

 ● The Magic Foundation  
magicfoundation.org

 ● Prader-Willi Syndrome Association USA  
pwsausa.org

 ● Turner Syndrome Foundation 
turnersyndromefoundation.org

These websites are neither owned nor controlled by Pfizer. Pfizer  
does not endorse and is not responsible for the content or services  
of these sites. 

As your GHD knowledge and experience grows, you  
might find yourself wanting to connect more with  
others. Here are some tips that may help you stay  
connected to other caregivers in the growth hormone 
community:

 ● Meet with your child’s school nurse or people in  
your child’s classroom, religious organization,  
daycare center, or people at other establishments  
that your child frequents to help inform them  
about your child’s GHD

 ● Get involved in association-sponsored fun  
runs or walks

 ● If comfortable, take a moment to share  
your child’s story with other parents or  
family members

 
 
 

Ready? Set? Get Social
Staying connected and hearing from others in the GHD 
community may empower you to share your story. 

 ● Look for and join local support groups to connect 
with people who will understand the challenges  
that you face

 ● Share your story with your followers on Instagram, 
Facebook, TikTok, and Twitter

 ● Update your profile picture on social media with an  
“I support” ribbon

Dream Big For GHD  
For more than 25 years, Pfizer  
has been supporting the needs  
of the growth hormone  
community. Pfizer continues  
to seek innovative ways to  
optimize the treatment of 
growth disorders. 

For more information and 
additional resources to  
educate yourself and  
your community on  
GHD, please visit 

DreamBigForGHD.com

This information is provided for educational purposes only and is not intended to  
replace discussions with a health care provider. Speak to your treatment team if  
you have any questions about your child’s care.

This content is brought to you by Pfizer.
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Patient Affairs Liaisons are a team of non-sales, non-promotional field-based professionals.  
Pfizer’s Patient Affairs Liaisons are dedicated to serving the rare disease community by  
connecting patients and caregivers with Pfizer Rare Disease tools, including educational  
resources, access support, and community events in your area.
Visit www.pfizerpal.com to connect with your Patient Affairs Liaison.




